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December 9, 2002

Mr. Brad T. Stilwell

Manager, Mechanical Engineering
Fike Corporation

704 S. 10" Street

Blue Springs, MO 64015

‘Subject: Project Status for HFC-227¢a and HFC-125 utilizing Fike DOT Cylinders

Dear Mr. Stilwell:

This letter is written to update you on the status of the FM Approval of Fike Solenoid
operated hardware utilizing DOT cylinders and HFC-125 and HFC-227ea extinguishing
agents.

At this time, the above mentioned Fike equipment has successfully passed all Approval
tests per Standard UL 2166, and we are conducting the final review of the Design,
Installation, and Maintenance Manuals for these products.

I anticipate the final Approval report will be available in the next 30 days. If you have

any more questions about this project please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,
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David C. Smith
Senior Engineer / Hydraulics Group
FM Approvals / An FM Global Enterprise

An FW Buterprise
o



